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I'm writing to oppose Republican efforts to halt mail-in voting. I oppose SB 210. 

Republican efforts have nothing to do with safe elections or ballot accuracy, as they 

claim, since no such problems exist with Oregon's long, successful use of mail-in 

voting. True conservatives love mail-in voting because it saves money and time. Let's 

keep saving money and time. Respectfully, John F. Williams 


